TRIPURA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
AGARTALA

NOTIFICATION

4
No.F.11 (28-4)-Rectt./TPSC,/2022 Dated, 2" July, 2025.

It is for information of all concerned that transfer of database such as
Advertisement, Notification & others from old website to new website Tripura
Public Service Commission is in progress. Due to complex transfer process some of
the Advertisement/Notification/others is not available in the new website til] the
date and work is in progress to restore the information in the new website at the
earliest day.

For further update, please visit - https://tpsc.tripura.gov.in time to time.
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(S. Mog)
Secretary,
Tripura Public Service Commission



